
ATTENTION: from 25.06.2025 

Restrictions on road traffic in Rüdesheim am Rhein: 

Please note our current information: 

1.) Europe roundabout 

Start of construction 30/06/2025, expected completion 10/2025 

• Continuous one-way street solution with traffic lights 

• No left turn from direction WI/F into Europastrasse possible 

• Buses to P6, campsite guests, swimming pool guests will be diverted via 

Wiesbadener Straße/An der Weißburg (McDonalds, Harteman) 

 

2.) Ferry pier/cycle path extension 

Start of construction 25.06.2025, end of the measure ‘hopefully’ at the end of 

October  

 

• The ferry can be accessed as usual from the direction of RÜD  

• Traffic from the ferry will be diverted towards Assmannshausen  

• Vehicles with a length of more than 6 metres cannot and must not use the ferry from 

BIN to RÜD (turning circle) this is important for group journeys by bus and for 

motorhomes and caravans with caravans 

• Lorry/bus traffic from Koblenz on our side of the Rhine will be diverted from LORCH 

via Presberg  

• Passage through Assmannshausen is prohibited for lorries, buses and vehicles with 

excess length  

• The road is expected to be fully closed in week 35 (the last week of August) 

 

3.) Renovation of Marktstraße railway subway 

Start of construction 07.07.2025, end of the measures expected 14.08.2025 

 

• Single-lane traffic routing  

• Traffic light control 

 

4.) New sports ground 

 

• On Wiesbadener Straße  

• Replacement car park for swimming pool visitors has already been set up 

• No or only minor short-term restrictions for transit and tourist traffic are to be 

expected here 


